
 

 

 
 

Safeguarding Statement 

  

Nottingham Narrow Boat Project is committed to 
safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children, young 
people, and vulnerable adults. We will respond robustly to all 
concerns about the safety and welfare of children, young 
people and vulnerable adults that are reported to us. This 
commitment applies equally to children and young people 
that we work with directly and those that we meet. We 
expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  

All paid staff and volunteers with have undertaken 
safeguarding training and will all hold a current DBS. 

 

 
 


